
 

Welcome to our Cub Camp FAQ page! Here, you'll find answers to common 
questions about our Cub Camp to ensure that both parents and Cub Scouts 
have a fantastic and memorable experience. If you have any additional 
questions, feel free to contact our camp organizers. 

**1. What is Cub Camp? 

• Cub Camp is an exciting outdoor adventure designed for Cub Scouts, 
typically aged 6 to 10. It's an opportunity for Cubs to engage in fun 
activities, learn new skills, and strengthen their bonds with fellow Scouts. 

**2. When and where is Cub Camp held? 

• The dates and location of Cub Camp vary each year. Please refer to our 
camp registration materials or contact our organizers for the most up-
to-date information.  https://ctscouting.org/cubcamping/ 

**3. Who can attend Cub Camp? 

• Cub Camp is open to registered Cub Scouts and their families. Scouts 
who are Tigers as of 6/1/2024 going into 1st grade can come but must 
come with a parent or guardian.  Lion Scouts who are new Scouts going 
into Kindergarten are not eligible to come to day camp. 

**4. What activities are offered at Cub Camp? 

• Cub Camp provides a diverse range of activities, including nature hikes, 
crafts, games, archery, and campfire ceremonies. Specific activities may 
vary each year. 



 

**5. Pack Incentives 

• If a registered adult comes and volunteers for the week of Day as a 
Camp Den Leader the Scout can attend Day Camp for Free.  In addition, 
for every Adult that the Pack sends as a Camp Den Leader the Pack can 
receive up $50 off per Scout per Den Leader up to 3 Den Leaders.  (Exp 
Pack 201 sends two Camp Leaders that pack receives $100 off for each 
Scout that attends Day Camp.  * Please note the discount is issued in a 
refund after the week happened assuring leader participation in the 
week. 
 

**6. Is there a cost to attend Cub Camp? 

• Yes, there is a registration fee to cover the cost of facilities, meals, and 
program materials. The cost is $295 for Day Camp and $500 for a 
Resident week.  Financial assistance may be available through 
camperships.  
https://247scouting.com/forms/?OrgKey=BSA066&id=3714 

**7. Can parents and siblings participate in activities? 

• Absolutely! Cub Camp is a family-oriented experience, and we 
encourage parents and siblings to engage in activities alongside their 
Cub Scouts.  *Please note siblings must be Scout age.  

**8. Are meals provided at Cub Camp? 



• Yes, meals are typically provided as part of the registration fee. Special 
dietary needs can be accommodated; please inform us during the 
registration process. The Southeastern Day Camp does not include food.  

 

**9. How can I register for Cub Camp? 

• Registration details, including deadlines and forms, will be provided on 
our website or through your local Cub Scout pack. Be sure to register 
early to secure your spot! 

• https://ctscouting.org/cubcamping/ 

**10. What safety measures are in place at Cub Camp? 

• The safety of our participants is our top priority. Trained staff and 
volunteers will be present, and all activities are designed and supervised 
to meet safety standards.  

We hope this FAQ helps answer your questions about our Cub Camp. If 
you need further assistance, feel free to reach out to our camp 
organizers. We look forward to creating lasting memories with your Cub 
Scout and family! 

 


